
CUSGARNE SCHOOL THIS WEEK 

Date:  4th October 2018 

Dear Parents 
Well done to everyone for being so keen to read!  We have had 
an excellent start to our Reading Karate and thank you to       
parents for supporting their children at home. 
Sadly, the water bottles do not appear to be robust enough for 
our children.  I am in talk with the suppliers but please do return 
your child’s bottle if it breaks.  In the meantime, I am asking you 
to bear with us and feel free to bring your own bottle in from 
home to use. 
Congratulations to the football girls from Class 3 who last week 
took part in a football skills festival at Penair School.  The event 
was well organised and the girls were encouraged to have a go 
at the different circuits.  I think we have some budding football-
ers in the school! 
On Monday, Tempest are coming in to take individual and family 
groups photos (but only for those children who have returned 
the permission slip).  Class 3 will be having their photos taken 
first since they have a class trip to Truro High School later in the 
morning.  Class 3 can arrive from 8.15am for their photo.       
Remember to bring your smiles! 
Next Thursday is our Harvest Assembly and parents, families 
and friends are invited along.  The assembly starts at 1.30pm 
but please do not arrive before 1.15pm.  You will be free to take 
your child home following the assembly and note that there will 
NOT be a sports club. 
I hope you have a lovely weekend. 
Tim Barnard, Head of School 

Pupils of the Week 
 

 
 

 
 

Diary Dates 
 

8 October 
Tempest photos 

(individual or family 
groups) 

 
11 October 

Harvest Assembly  
1.30 in the Hall 

 
17 October 

Nasal Flu vaccinations 
 

18 + 19 October 
Inset days 

(school closed to  
pupils) 

 
22—26 October 

Half Term 
 

31st October 
Secondary school   

application deadine 
 

1 November 
Parent-teacher 

Interview in the Hall 
1.30pm—6pm 

 
9 December 

Frogpool Chapel  
Carol Service 

 
10 December 

Christmas  
Performance
(afternoon) 

 
11 December 

Christmas 
Performance 

(evening) 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 

Richard 
Taylor 

Lexi  
Martha 

Roxy 
Lauren 

Imogen and Lexie 
 

Hepworth Trevithick Vickery 

360 390 338 



Dinner money 
 
A gentle reminder that school dinners are £2.42 daily for those that pay for a dinner.  
We would appreciate it if you could bring your payments up to date—reminders are 
sent home at the end of each week. 
 

Thank you. 



If you would like a copy of the weekly newsletter emailed to you, or know of anyone who would like a copy,  
please contact reception who can arrange this. 

Email: secretary@cusgarne.org 
Website: www.cusgarne.org 
Telephone: 01872 863563 

Breakfast Club 

Our Breakfast Club runs daily on school days from 8am.   
Please book your child’s place in advance. 

Current prices as follows: 
With breakfast: First child £2 per morning; siblings £1 per morning    
Without breakfast: First child £1 per morning; siblings 50p per morning  

DIARY OF ACTIVITIES 
w/c 8th October 2018 

Breakfast Club runs daily on school days 

    
ACTIVITY 

  

  
TEACHER 

ADDITIONAL  
INFO 

MONDAY Keyboards Mr Clapp Payment per term 

 Class 3 Homework 
Club 

Mrs Turner 12.30pm-12.55pm 

 Sports Club 
Years 1, 2 and 3 

PAFC 3pm-4pm 

 Sports fixtures 
As advised 

Mr Barnard As advised 

TUESDAY Wake and Shake Mrs Ireson/Y6’s 8.30am—8.45am 

 Library Club Year 6 librarians 12.30—12.50pm 

 Create Club 
Years 1 and 2 

Miss Palmer, Mrs Murray and 
Mrs Ireson 

3pm-4pm 

 Art Club 
Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Mrs Turner and Mr Barnard  3pm-4pm 

WEDNESDAY Violins Miss Hewitt Payment per term 

 Woodwind Miss Sampson Payment per term 

 Drums Mr Robinson Payment per term 

THURSDAY Wake and Shake Mrs Ireson/Y5’s 8.30am—8.45am 

 Recorders Ms Hawken  

 Library Club Year 6 librarians 12.30—12.50pm 

Harvest Assembly NO Sports Club Mrs Turner and Mr Barnard  3pm-4pm 

Please make sure your child has signed up and has a place at after school clubs. 
Reception children will be able to start after school clubs from the Spring Term. 

Please note that Mr Collington is not coming in on Monday 8th October 2018.  He will make up the 

lesson later in the term. 

mailto:secretary@cusgarne.cornwall.sch.uk
http://www.cusgarneprimaryschool.co.uk/


   Follow us on Twitter! 


